
 CITY OF RACINE RESIDENTS 

NOTICE 
Spring Leaf Collection 

The City of Racine Department of Public Works will conduct a SPRING LEAF COLLECTION 
beginning Monday, March 31, 2025. Leaves, yard waste and bundled branches that residents 
place the street gutters will be collected through Friday April 11, 2025. Residents are allowed 
to place branches no greater than 3 inches in diameter and not longer than 4 feet in 
length, leaves, and yard waste into the street gutters ONLY during the time between 
March 31 through April 11 in accordance with their pickup date as indicated below. 

Leaves or yard waste in bags or containers WILL NOT be collected. 
DO NOT rake leaves or yard waste into alleys. 

COLLECTION SCHEDULE FOR LEAVES 

REMEMBER 
• DO NOT rake leaves or yard waste into alleys. 
• DO NOT place leaves or yard waste in bags or containers. 
• DO NOT park on top of piles. 
• Once collection is complete, all Yard Waste needs to be taken to Pearl Street Facility. 

Residents are requested to: Place leaves, yard waste and bundled branches into the street gutters 
PRIOR to their SCHEDULED collection day for leaves. 

For Additional Information, Call (262) 636-9171 
Racine Department of Public Works RACINE RECYCLES LEAVES INTO COMPOST 

YOUR REGULAR SOLID WASTE 
COLLECTION DAY 

YOUR SCHEDULED LEAF 
COLLECTION DAY 

Area E March 31 
Area D April 2 
Area C April 4 
Area B April 8 
Area A April 10 

 

Atención – para tener este material traducido a espanol, llame por favor (262) 636-9458 


